
Calendar

ATTENDANCE
Year to date
94.86%   (nationally 94.7%)

This week
96.43%

Congratulations

Sycamore - 98.61% this week

12/5/2025 - Y6 SATs week
21/5/2025 - FOLMs Colour run
22/5/2025 - Class photos
22/5/2025 - Acorn Class Collective
worship
23/5/2025 - Term 5 ends for all pupils

I am delighted to report that our first swimming session at Lime
Kiln was a success. It is always encouraging to see our pupils
embracing new challenges and developing important life skills.

On Thursday, we were treated to a wonderful musical
performance. Our school choir showcased their vocal talents,.
The the church band, led by Mrs K shared the songs they have
been working on and we were also fortunate to enjoy a piano
recital from Miss Caple, one of our dedicated piano teachers.
These performances not only entertain but also inspire our
pupils to explore and nurture their musical abilities.

Looking ahead to the last day of term, I would like to let all
parents know that pupils should come to school in their PE kit.
This is in preparation for our gem point treat – an exciting
climbing wall activity. This reward celebrates the hard work and
positive behaviour of our pupils throughout the term.

Enjoy the long weekend and we look forward to seeing
everyone on Tuesday,
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Dear families,

Kind regards,
Mr Farmer

Mr Farmer's message

Church Links
All Saints Church Lydiard Millicent meets
Sundays 10.30am:
1st Sunday - Morning Worship
2nd Sunday - Holy Communion
3rd Sunday - Service of the Word more time for
worship and Testimony
4th Sunday - Holy Communion
5th Sunday - Morning Worship

https://www.allsaints-online.org.uk

024-2025 Term 5

Important dates to share with you for term 6.
12th June 2025 - Family Picnic and Sports afternoon
19th June 2025 - Reserve Sports afternoon
15th July 2025 - End of Year Production
16th July 2025 - End of Year Production
23rd July 2025 - Leavers Service

Children in Y4 will be swimming every Tuesday.
Please be mindful of your parking on a Tuesday
morning  to ensure the Bus can access the top of
lane from 9am
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Happy Birthday to:

Contact us:

DON’T FORGET TO WEAR
NON-UNIFORM ON THE

FRIDAY OF THE WEEK OF YOUR
BIRTHDAY!

Kitty    Acorns

This weeks Gem
Point winners

Snowy Owl

F - Finding things to do together
R - Relying on each other
I - Impossible on your own
E - Enjoying being together
N - Never selfish
D - Depending on someone else
S - Sharing hopes and dreams
H -Happiness and laughter
I - Including others
P - Precious

This term’s value: Friendship

  FOCUS ON: Y6 National Tests
Our Year 6 pupils will soon be undertaking their Key
Stage 2 (KS2) Standard Assessment Tests, often
referred to as SATs. These assessments are a
snapshot of the child's learning in English (reading,
grammar, punctuation, and spelling) and
mathematics by the end of Key Stage 2.
These national tests help us, as a school, to
understand how well our pupils are progressing
against national standards and identify areas
where we can continue to provide support and
enrichment. The results also contribute to a
broader national picture of educational
attainment.
It's important to remember that SATs are just one
part of our comprehensive assessment process.
Throughout the year, teachers continuously assess
children's understanding and progress through
various activities and observations. The SATs
results are considered alongside this ongoing
teacher assessment to provide a well-rounded
view of children's achievements.
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